Justification for Changes to DS-4297 (GCLO Professional Development Fellowship Application Form)

The Global Community Liaison Office (GCLO), formerly known as the Family Liaison Office (FLO), recently underwent a name change to better reflect the advocacy, programs, and services GCLO provides to all employees and family members from over 50 U.S. federal government agencies serving overseas under Chief of Mission authority and returning to the U.S. With the recent name change, GCLO is requesting that the DS-4297 (PDF application form) be updated with the current rebranded logo.


